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From: Kate Jones 
Sent: 11 January 2023 00:05
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Green Wedge Protection

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Hi there, 
 
I am writing to express my concern over the planning of building houses near my home. 
 
*We have bats in the area. Their homes have already been encroached on by the Rowan Drive extension. 
*I asked before moving in if there were plans for the field at the back of my house. I was told "no". 
*I suffer with extreme anxiety and depression. Any building noise is likely to make me VERY ill and 
depressed. 
*Many residents have cats. Noise and building chaos is likely to upset them. 
*Building dust can cause cancer. 
*The Green Wedge is a dearly loved area for locals. We don't want it to be built on. 
 
***PLEASE RECONSIDER!*** 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kate Jones 

 
  

 
 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 


